
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 11th March 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Staffing 
To provide continuous provision for our children to ensure they have the best learning 
experience possible, we are having an in-house staffing restructure starting after Easter. 
Miss Lynch will be teaching Reception, Mrs Fairless Key Stage 1 and Mrs Scott and Miss 
Mowbray Key Stage 2.   
Mrs Hutchinson will remain as Head of School and will be working closely with Mrs Meek to 
continue implementing improvements across the whole school and curriculum. 
 
Facebook 
As you may be aware, Greenhead PTA have a Facebook page which has been up and 
running for some time.  However, we realise that Facebook is a useful source of 
communication for many of you and we have added Greenhead School to the page.  If you 
would like to be part of this group, please search for Greenhead PTA and ask to be added.  
Our other forms of communication, ie newsletters and website, will remain in place and will 
be the main source of information.  Facebook will be used mostly for last minute reminders 
or queries– if you need to speak to a member of staff please ring or call in to school to make 
an appointment. 
 
Bishop of Newcastle 
Bishop Christine Hardman will be visiting the school on Thursday, 17th March and staying for 
lunch which the children will be cooking! 
 
Parent Consultations 
As you know, Parent Consultations are being held after school next week.  If you have an 
early appointment and your child normally goes on the bus, please let us know if there are 
any changes to their home-time arrangements. 
 
Wanted/For Sale 
2 litre milk bottles wanted please! 
We have several children’s tables for sale (£10).  Please call in to school if you are 
interested. 
 
Stars of the Week 
Reception – Emma Wigham for fantastic independent writing 
Class 1 – Kate Evans for beautiful writing 
Class 2 – Maisie Bridges for lovely handwriting 
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Menu w/c 14th March 
 

Monday 
(supplied by 
Greenhead Hotel) 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 
(cooked by the 
children) 

Friday 

Chicken & 
vegetable pie, 
mashed potatoes & 
peas 

Lasagne, 
Homemade Bread 
& Salad 

Chicken Curry, Rice 
and Sweetcorn  

Homemade soup & 
roll, 
Shepherds’ pie & 
veg 

Fish Cake, 
Chips & Beans 

Chocolate Brownie Iced Muffin Cake Sticky Toffee 
Pudding 
&  Custard 

Fresh fruit salad Oaty Biscuit 

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt          
         

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt 

 
Yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Judith Meek 
Acting Head teacher 


